Mr.Forrest C.Allen Basketball Coach, Univ. of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phogg;

Hello to you and I hope this writing finds you in good health and getting ready for another successful season in basketball. I have been watching the football team and they seem to loose like we used to and a little moreso.

I have been here some time and am in the athletic setup. I referee the touch football games and played onthe baseball team that won the post championship. We are going to have a basketball team here and should have a good one as we have several former chillege stars here. I have told them of you and your book on the game, although neither you nor your book were unfamiliar to the boys. We decided that your book would be a big aid to us here and so that is the main purpose of this letter.

I would appreciate it if you would mail me a copy C.O.D. or tell me where I can send for it. You may be sure that your efforts will be greatly appreciated.

with best regards

(fut. Struce audunon

Pvt.Ferrell Anderson Ba.Hdqts.R.C. Ft.Bragg, N.C.